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NYRx BLTG Program Update  

Effective October 12, 2023, the following changes will be made to 
the Dispense Brand Name Drug When Less Expensive Than the 
Generic Program. 

• Kombiglyze® XR, Onglyza®, Renvela® powder pack, and 
Spiriva® HandiHaler® will be ADDED to the program. 
  

• Firvanq® and Hetlioz® capsule will be REMOVED  
from the program. 
  

Click Here for more details. 
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The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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